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TERM 2 | WEEK 3 | MAY 2025 
 

Dear Families and Friends, 
At our assembly today there was a science theme across primary classes presentations which were informative 
and well presented. Room B students showed off their literacy learning which demonstrated their improvement 
in learning, including their handwriting. 
 

Yesterday, Mr Vigor and I attended a Portfolio meeting where we met Adam Box, the new Education Director 
for our area. I look forward to Mr Box visiting our site next week to see the great learning that occurs at our 
school, and meet our great students and hardworking staff. Our learning yesterday reinforced our 
understanding of the DIBELS data and how we can further support our teachers and students, by being able 
to provide the right interventions for students. We will be working on this with staff at our Student Free Day 
on Monday of week 6, to guide and improve their knowledge to understand what the data is demonstrating. 
 

Thank you to our parents who are vigilant when driving a vehicle within our school zone. There was an incident 
today which reminded us that children do not understand the road rules or the potential dangers associated to 
navigate the movement of other road users. Please continue to look out for our students. 
 

Enjoy your weekend 
Cheers, Cathryn  
 
 
 
 
Regards 
Cathryn Herbert 
Principal 
 

Term 2 dates 
School Photos - Thursday 29th May 

Student Free Day – Monday 2nd June 
King’s Birthday public holiday - Monday 9th June 

Swimming water safety -  Monday - Friday 23rd - 27th June 
Reports - Friday 4th July 

Early Dismissal - Friday 4th July 2:05pm 
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Variety Easter Picnic Zoo Excursion 

 Our school was lucky enough to be chosen to attend the Variety Zoo excursion. It was a busy 
day with lots of tired students (and staff), but everyone had an amazing day. It was  great to 
spend time off site with the students as a whole school. 
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 The Band of South Australian Police presented 
a 35–45 minute performance which included 
music from well-known television shows and 
movies. Incorporated into the show were police 
safety messages, ranging from small-wheeled 
vehicle road safety, personal safety, emergency 
phone numbers and internet safety. All of our 
students got really involved with the band. 
  

 

 

 

 

For many years Huntfield Heights School P-6 have been committed to participating 
in Commissioner for Children and Young People, student voice postcards. This year 

our school was recognised as a Champion School and awarded a trophy as an 
acknowledgment. Baylee and Noah went with Mrs Herbert to the Convention 

Centre to receive this award.   
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Successful Student 

Awards 

Room B – Madeline, Chase & Wyatt               

Room D – Ruby & Reid 

Room C – Blayze & Dean 

Room 3 – Logan & Chloe 

Week 3 Bucket Filler Awards 
 

1. Samuel R – having a go at handball 
with the big kids, and giving it his 

best go 
2. Sienna – working hard to improve 

her skills in doubling numbers in 
mathematics 

3. Aaliyah – working hard on her 
project and for demonstrating 
excitement towards learning 

4. Arianny – being helpful around the 
school, looking after her peers and 

helping her teachers 

 
 

  


